
August 30, 2022

Caledonia Community Schools community,

We are sharing the information below on behalf of the Caledonia Education Foundation (CEF).

CCS Administration

--

On behalf of the Caledonia Education Foundation, we would like to thank all the community
members, volunteers, and businesses who are helping to make CALAPALOOZA an incredible
success this year. We would like to recognize the businesses who have given their time,
products, services, and financial support to CALAPALOOZA. Please patronize these sponsors
for their generosity. A full list of the sponsors is also on our website with a link to each
organization.

Attachment

https://calapalooza.com/
https://calapalooza.com/2022-sponsors/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HJJUSbv7VFzGaYZtkxFtvQmMviXwuChR/view?usp=sharing



